

Epney Close, Patchway, Bristol BS34 5LN Tel: 01454 866920

Email: office@conistonprimary.org.uk Website: www.conistonprimary.org.uk Facebook Page: Coniston Primary School

Thursday 16th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 5 - Local Outing - Monday 4th December 2023

Year 5 will be visiting St Chads Hall Memory Café on Monday 4th December 2023, where the children will take an elderly person, with Alzheimer's Disease, a Christmas card. Then the children will put on a short choir for them and play some games on whiteboards. The children will also be offered a snack and drink of squash during their visit. This visit will help us build links with a range of areas in our community.

All children will need to wear their PE uniform as normal that day, including a warm/waterproof coat depending on the weather. Please ensure their shoes are comfortable to walk in or that they bring a pair of trainers in a bag to resolve this issue.

We will be walking to St Chads Hall (about a 15 minute walk) ready to arrive there at 10:30am for our hour with the elderly people. We will return to school for lunch at the normal time.

We have completed a comprehensive risk assessment in preparation for the trip. There is no need to complete a consent slip for this trip as it is covered by the local trips and outings consent form that you would have signed when your child started with us. There is no cost to this trip.

Many thanks, Miss Hickey Year 5 Teacher







